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TOWN OF SURFSIDE
Office of the Town Manager
MUNICIPAL BUILDING
9293 HARDING AVENUE

SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009

Telephone (305) 861-4863
LETTER TO COMMISSION

No.: 23-2025
To: Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and
Members of the Town Commission
From: Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager%g
Date: January 17, 2025
Subject: 93 Street Lane Closure: State Road (SR) A1A/Harding Avenue/Abbott

Avenue Project Update

The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the following Construction
Activities in Town, being performed by FDOT, as outlined below.

Florida Department of Transportation
—

Miami-Dade & Monroe counties

Due to an emergency drainage pipe repair, the side street at 93rd Street between Harding Avenue
and Abbott Avenue will be closed overnight. Motorists will be directed to use 94 Street or 92 Street to
access Abbott Avenue. Crews are working to repair the drainage pipe as quickly as possible. 93 Sfreet will
reopen tomormow, Friday, January 17. Additional information will be sent out when the lane has reopened.
FPlease sesk alternate routes.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS SCHEDULE MAY CHANGE DUE TO WEATHER OR UNEXPECTED CON-
DITIONS.

For more project imformaftion, click here or contact Construction Senior Community Cutreach Specialist

Melissa Rodriguez at 1 {(305) 570-20735 or at Melissa. Rodriguezidot state. fl.us or visit
vy Southflroads. com Drivers are encouraged to log onto wwew 11511 . com to get real-time traffic and lana

closure information.
L flwXoXo

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me.



